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Dear Parent/ Carer,  

  

We are so excited about our Year 5’s finally receiving the sacrament of First Holy Communion this 

Saturday, after so much hard work and preparation. We would love to carry on the celebrations for 

each class on Monday 4th October, by inviting the children to wear their First Holy Communion 

outfits into school on this day.  

 

This will be a day to celebrate this important step in their lives and the tremendous effort our little 

ones have put in to preparing themselves for their First Holy Communion. We will be having an 

afternoon party for them on this day also, so children are allowed to bring some sweet treats on this 

day (except chocolate due to nut allergies).  

 

In the interest of children feeling comfortable and due to the ever changing weather conditions we 

would like to encourage children to bring a spare outfit on this day which they can change into. This 

will allow children to keep their special outfits clean whilst enjoying their afternoon of celebration. 

All outfits will be kept safe and secure within classrooms and then taken home at the end of the day 

by the children.  

 

We are very much looking forward to celebrating with you all and hope you enjoy your afternoon 

treat! 

 

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher: 

Mrs Gillespie (cgillespie221@c2kni.net)  

Miss Whoriskey (mwhoriskey245@c2kni.net)  

 

Thank you for your continued support and co-operation. 

Sincerely,  

Mrs Gillespie & Miss Whoriskey  

P5 Team 
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